Surfside Association Spring Newsletter

Busy...That is the key word for our neighborhood. Everyone and everything seems to
be in a busy state. Spring cleanup is in full swing. Landscapers, caretakers, and home
owners are taking advantage of the warming weather. And then there is the
construction, both new and remodel. So many trucks coming and going, hammers
banging, and saws singing, all to make a new and better community. It is just another
chance to meet and greet our new neighbors. It is part of our mission, to bring
neighbors together.

The Association's long term goal of improving the Boulevard is almost done, only
another top coat of asphalt needs to be added. Part two, of the three part road
rebuilding plan, is scheduled for this year with a makeover of Lovers Lane and
Okorwaw. We have not seen the plans as yet, but hope they will be available soon, so
we can communicate our ideas and concerns.

The Richmond Great Point Project got an OK from the Planning Commission on their
latest plan. Of note Richmond Great Point offered the private roads to the Town,
including those that could have connected to the Skyline neighborhood. Those
connecting paper roads “would not be opened without further public hearings and
approval”. This was a big relief to our Skyline neighbors.

The Surfside Beach Shack is also getting an upgrade- new deck, new menu and ice
cream. According to their website, "Marshall Thompson, (former owner of The Jetties
and Even Keel) is creating a fun, new, healthy menu at the Surfside Beach Shack."

Our meetings this year will be Saturday July 8% and August 12t both at 10:00 AM at
the Star of the Sea Youth Hostel. We plan to have speakers who will address issues of
importance to our membership. This is a good forum for you to share your concerns.
Hope to see you there or at another of our gatherings.

Presidents’ Party- July 22, 5-8PM, the Quigley's, 35 Nobadeer Avenue
Labor Day Party-Sunday, Sept. 3rd, 5-8PM, Didi Coyle+Tom Szydlowski, 61 Pochick Ave
Golf Tournament- Miacomet Golf Club, TBD

Please do not forget your dues, and thank you for your continued support.

New email: surfsideassociationbeach@gmail.com

Tom Quigley
Didi Coyle
Co-presidents
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